
 

 

 

February 7, 2020 

 
 

Dear Chairperson Cheryl Kagan , 

I’m a speech-language pathologist writing in support of the Audiology and Speech-language 
pathology Interstate Compact Bill HB1112/SB416.  The bill ensures continuity of care for our 
clients as well as consistency in the use of providers.  Other benefits from this bill is the 
ability for our clients to use options such as tele-therapy and our providers who are part of 
military families to be able to continue to work in their chosen profession without undue 
hindrances. 

Please consider supporting HB1112/SB416 Audiology and Speech-language Pathology 
Interstate Compact Bill. 

 

Warm regards, 

Karen D. Hojnacki, M.S., CCC-SLP 

Speech-language Pathologist 

 

410-446-0880  

Kh1120@verizon.net  

 

  

 


